
Coat
Drive

Thank You for
Your Donation...

Saints JFX Community 

New or clean, gently
used winter coats and
gear (hats, gloves and

scarves and warm
socks) for men, women

and children 

Please       
 Donate

Drop-off Locations:
Both SFX and St.  Joseph school
campuses Friday (September
30) and Monday (October 3)
Back of both SFX and St.  Joseph
churches at al l  weekend Masses
(October 1 and 2)

St. Thomas of Canterbury has an

urgent need for warm winter

coats and gear. We greatly

appreciate your support and will

deliver all donations on Monday

October 3, 2022. 

THIS WEEKEND




